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Living in Kenton, I was directly subject to tear gas munitions that were deployed in 

the park at the end of my street. Further more, in peaceful protest in Downtown 

Portland, I was subject, along with many others, to what seemed to be use of 

munitions without discretion. I believe that the protect and server doesn't mean gas 

and beat. I strongly oppose the use of this type of use of force and urge increased, 

rather than decreased accountability of our law enforcement.  

 

 


